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Our commitment to conservation remains our top priority and
you’ll read about our efforts both here in Arizona and around the 
world in this Report. We continue to find partners like Huss Brewing 
Co., a local independent craft brewery who created their brewer’s 
Conservation Series benefiting our efforts to conserve Arizona species 
like the black-footed ferret and the cactus ferruginous pygmy-owl.

We made national news for a record no one wanted to break when 
the Valley experienced 31 consecutive days with temperatures 
of 115 degrees or higher! As always, we took great care to insure
the health and safety of our animals, our staff and volunteers,
as well as our guests. During the hottest months, we closed the
zoo daily at 11 a.m. for the first time ever and provided access to
climate-controlled indoor spaces with plenty of water and shade
or our animals. 

We are back up to full staff for the first time since the pandemic. 
There are now over 1,000 people working and volunteering at the 
Phoenix Zoo and our turnover rate for full-time employees is at an 
all-time low of 1.8 percent. This is a statistic I am really proud of, 
because it shows that the Zoo is a great place to work. Our volunteers 
served over 33,000 hours equating to over $700,000 in value and we 
certainly value their time and expertise and are grateful they have 
decided to share their talents with us. 

We remodeled our Gift Shop at the end of 2022, which now has a 
larger footprint and better accommodates wheelchairs and strollers. 
There continues to be a greater focus on sustainable products and 
packaging and 2023 broke all records with sales of $3.6 million. 

Our special events are doing great, with thousands of guests enjoying 
events like Roars & Pours and Spooky Safari. The Doornbos Discovery 
Wildlife Amphitheater, which officially opened just before Covid, 
saw its first sell-out crowd for a presentation by Pete McBride and 
Kevin Fedarko during the grand opening of River to Rim: Hiking 
Through the Grand Canyon, a photo exhibit in the Zoo’s new Wild 
Side Gallery. We also broke a record by hosting 505 birthday parties 
this year!

Overall, 2023 was a fantastic year for the Zoo. As always, we are 
grateful for all the support we receive from our sponsors, foundations, 
corporations and all of our individual members and donors from 
our community. We are proud to have so many supporters who 
understand our mission to inspire people and motivate them to care 
for the natural world. We have so much more coming in 2024 and
we hope to see you all at the Zoo!

Sincerely,

Norberto J. (Bert) Castro
President and CEO, 
Arizona Center for Nature Conservation/Phoenix Zoo
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